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Sunny July started with a trip to Wooler for a gathering hosted by 
Northumbrian section including 3 days of riding and a sociable bbq and 
ended with our own Saturday afternoon concours, won by the 
Chairman’s Norton, and ride along local lanes thanks to Brian and 
Angela. In between, 27 riders enjoyed the Sunset Run along the 
Cleveland Hills finishing with a pie and pea supper thanks to Howard 
and Liz Duddles; and our Vice Chairman Paul, ably supported by his 
Feldon family stepped up to organise the Chairman’s Run from 
Bishopton to Ainthorpe in the North Yorks Moors for 20 entrants on a 
sunny Sunday.

Highlight of September will be the Beamish Trophy Trial on the 19th 
contact Tom Norman, Roy Sturgeon will be organising a trial and there 
maybe more ride outs. Contact me or visit the website for details.


